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To general director of  
LLC "Element of victory" 
Alexander Evdokimov  
+7(495) 609-52-36 
info@stpbd.ru, www.stpbd.ru 

 

 

Zurich, 2 December 2021 
 
Letter of Gratitude 

 

Dear Alexander, 

On behalf of FIFA, I would like to express gratitude to your company LLC "Element of victory" (ITN 
7733815511) for the construction of the stadium and infrastructure for FIFA BEACH SOCCER WORLD 
CUP 2021 in Moscow. 

Despite the complexity of the location that had been chosen for the event the company's employees 
were able to find a solution to fulfill the technical requirements and deliver a great stadium and 
infrastructure for an event that turned out to be one of the biggest of Beach Soccer history. 

We wish you success in all your future endeavors! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Denis Kistenyov  
 
Technical Services Senior Manager 
Tournaments & Events Division 
Fédération Internationale de Football Association 
FIFA-Strasse 20  P.O. Box  8044 Zurich, Switzerland 
Tel: +41 (0) 79 481 33 95 
denis.kistenyov@fifa.org   www.FIFA.com 
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